Sample Letter

On March 5, 2022, The Columbus NAACP sent the attached letter to your corporate
office seeking information regarding your policies and procedures regarding African
Americans.

Your leadership did not respond and received an F rating. As a customer of this
financial institution, I strongly request that you reply to the attached letter as soon as
possible.

As you know, there are other institutions where we can house our finances. It would be
in your best interest to assist the NAACP in seeking the answers to the questions posed.

Thank You



